
 

 

Supporting Letter for Professor Sheng Wang, Nominee for IEA Fellow 

 

2015/4/28 

Dear IEA committee, 

 

This is a letter in support of Professor Sheng Wang, being nominated for IEA Fellow.  Professor 

Sheng Wang is a highly renowned professor in the School of Public Health, Peking University, China.  

He has published more than two hundred scientific papers in major journals of public and occupational 

health.  He has authored several books with significant contributions to the Chinese and International 

Occupational health community.  In addition, his services to the academic publication as editors and 

editors in chief are continuous and countless.  His academic contribution to the occupational health 

and ergonomics science is truly of great significance. 

 

In addition to his significant contribution to science, professor Sheng Wang has achieved so much by 

contributing his time, effort, and work to organizing societies, conferences, and many other types of 

activities that have profound impacts on ergonomics and occupational communities.  Out of the 

numerous conferences he has contributed, the successful IEA congress in 2009 held in Beijing and 

chaired by him has been particularly important and memorable to many people in Asia like me. 

 

Currently I am working with professor Sheng Wang in Chinese Association of Ergonomics Societies 

(CAES).  This is a regional association to link together ergonomics societies and is one of the first 

kind in Asia.  Under the leadership of professor Sheng Wang, we wish to make further contribution by 

enabling more activities and communications in Asia.  I am honored to be able to work together with 

professor Sheng Wang to serve the member societies of CAES.  Learning that he is being nominated 

by CES, I am very pleased to write this letter in strong support of him for the IEA fellow.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Chiuhsiang Joe Lin, Ph.D.  (cjoelin@mail.ntust.edu.tw)  

Professor, National Taiwan University of Science and Technology 

IEA council members, Ergonomics Society of Taiwan 

Secretary General, Chinese Association of Ergonomics Societies 

Chair of International Relationship Committee, Ergonomics Society of Taiwan 
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